

ST JOSEPH'S CATHEDRAL PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Attendance - week ending 12.01.24

NUR-J	87.5%
NUR-K-R	90.7%
RK	97.1%
RP	100%
Y1S	97.9%
Y1T	95.8%
Y2H	99.6%
Y2K	100%
Y3GM	91.1%
Y3T	92.7%
Y4J	95.2%
Y4S	97.5%
Y5A	91.1%
Y5F	94.8%
Y6B	86.3%
Y6S	94.8%

Winning Class this week is Year 2K again and joining them Mrs Powell's Reception class. Both with an amazing 100% Brilliant

24.01.24	Osprey's Girls Rugby Match – Sketty Lane	10:00 - 14:00
26.01.24	Year 3GM class assembly - entrance via Caepistyll Street	09:00
26.01.24	SSFA Boys Y4 tournament – Pure Football	10:00 - 14:00
02.02.24	Year 2D class assembly – entrance via Convent Street	09:00
02.02.24	Number Day – non- school uniform – to 'Dress up for digits. Simply wear an item of clothing with a number on it.	All Day

Spring Term 19th January 2024

Year 3T class assembly

It's always wonderful to end the week with a class assembly and this week was no exception. A big thank you to Year 3T for leading us today in our assembly to celebrate our new year with such positive messages. Thank you to all family members who joined with us, it's wonderful to see how confident the children are; I know how proud you are of them all.

SSFA Y5/6 Boys Football final - Pure Football

Congratulations to our boys' football team who reached the Swansea Schools Football Association final yesterday. Mr Brooks was so proud of how well the children played together as a team and showed wonderful sportsmanship! Although not winners this time, there was a fantastic display of talent and teamwork. Da iawn.



Young Interpreters

Thank you to six of our school interpreters who represented the school last Tuesday at a school of sanctuary event at the Waterfront Museum. They spoke with confidence as they described the work they do as young interpreters supporting

new children who join our school. So many people at the event commented on how articulate and enthusiastic our pupils are. What lovely news to hear. Thank you children.

Choir

Many thanks to the children who have continued to attend our after school choir club this term. Mrs Appleby and Miss Hacche will be entering the choir in two competitions this term so we are keen to keep up the weekly practising. Thank you for your commitment.

Roadworks

The roadworks connected with the replacement of gas pipes along Llangyfelach Road are continuing to cause challenging traffic management outside school. Thank you for your patience and support, setting off earlier for school and avoiding driving up Caepistyll Street.

Progress Update

We are delighted with how well children have returned to school after the break. They have settled quickly and we are pleased with the progress they are making. Our next open evening will be 17th and 18th April where you will be invited into school to meet with your child's teacher and to view books.

Art for Mental Health and Well-being Sessions - Wednesdays 2pm - 4pm Free

Would you be interested in joining with a tutor from Adult Learning Wales and other parents in a lovely social event in school?

Would you like the opportunity to get creative whilst taking time for yourself?

If you are interested in a free 2 hour Arts and Crafts session with the aim of supporting your own mental health and well-being, please let Mrs Heald know. If we have enough interest, this could become a regular weekly class. The school will provide free childcare if required in an after school club.

Many thanks for your continued support. Wrap up warm this weekend. Angela Heald

Head Teacher